
Martha Leggat
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LD 1259
I am writing in strong support of LD 1259. Immigrants in Maine are being taken off 
the streets by ICE agents, often with no due process. While we can't prevent ICE from
patrolling our towns and cities, we can prevent our local law officials from supporting
this work. Please vote in support of LD 1259. Thanks for your consideration.


